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Richardson Co Commission approves pay raises
(KLZA)-The Richardson County Commission has approved salary adjustments
for the non-union road and bridge employees.   

A 2-percent increase was approved Tuesday for the Road Department Foremen
and the Administrative Assistant.

The raises are retroactive to July 1.    

In other action, the Commission approved the purchase of a 2017 Dodge Charger
pursuit vehicle for the Sheriff’s Department.

The used vehicle has a $20,000 price tag but comes with a fully equipped patrol
package—including siren and light system.

The purchase will be made from Kansas Highway Patrol Fleet Sales of Topeka.    
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